
Appendix 1.2 
Participants at the October 5th, 2009 Vancouver BC Stewardship Public Consultation Meeting 

 
In Person (at The Coast Vancouver Airport Hotel) 
Maury McCausland, London Drugs 
Paul Iverson, Residuals Management Group Ltd. 
Martin Dickson, Thompson-Nicola Regional District 
Kim Day, Ridge Meadows Recycling 
Jeff Levitt, Target Zero Waste Consulting Inc. 
Neil James, Ralph's Auto Supply (BC) Ltd. 
John Hibbard, HAZCO Environmental Services 
Daniel Chau, HAZCO Environmental Services 
Richard Aikema, Abbotsford Mission Recycling Program 
Bruce Shore, Genesis Recycling 
Mona Fadl, Keystone Environmental 
Bruce Turkinglon, Xentel DM 
Michael Gibson, HouseSmart Network 
Shell Busey, HouseSmart Network 
Emy Lai, City of Richmond 
John Bailie, Sonsonate Consulting 
 

Call2Recycle® Staff 
Carl Smith 
Susan Antler 
Dana Uhl-Griffiths 
Barb Zabinsky 
 

Via Webcast (from The Coast Vancouver Airport Hotel) 
Paul Knight, eCycle Solutions 
Ilse Sarady, Society Promoting Environmental Conservation 
Jagdeep Grewal, Newalta 
Bill Whelan, HEWLETT-PACKARD  
Richard Unyi, Raw Materials 
Karina Mehta, Hewlett-Packard 
Barb Jusiak, CCGD 
Mourad Chergui, Cadex Electronics 
David Lawes, Ministry of Environment 
Teresa Conner, Ministry of Environment 
Frank (Last Name Withheld)  
Alex Shelley, EarthCycle Planning - Staples Canada 
Craig Ware, Loblaw Companies Limited  
Donna Chau, Hewlett-Packard (Canada) Co. 
John Yeider, Apple Inc. 
Susan Nieuwhof, Procter & Gamble 
Stephen Rathlou, S.C. Johnson and Son, Limited 
Gregory G. Moeller, Eastman Kodak Company  
Laurie Gallant, Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine 
Sarah Webb, Canadian Tire Retail 
Jacquelyn Desloges, Canadian Tire Retail 
Ali A. Hamid   
Jennifer Meier, District of Mission 
Janet DeMarcke, City of Chiliwack 
Sue Maxwell, Ecoinspire Consulting 
Petra Wildauer, Regional District of Fraser-Fort George  



 
 

Participants at the October 6th, 2009 Nanaimo BC Stewardship Public Consultation Meeting 
 
In Person (at The Coast Bastion Inn) 
 
Paul Shorting, Nanaimo Bottle Depot 
Wendy Dunn, Capital Regional District 
Gary Franssen   
Joe Chatlain, Lafarge Canada 
Michael Schellnick, Nanaimo Recycling Exchange 
Teresa Conner, Ministry of Environment 
Bob Paul, Ministry of Environment 
Alex King, Nanaimo Recycling Exchange 
Kathleen Milward, CVRD 
Adam Newton, Nanaimo Bottle Depot 
John Bailie, Sonsonate Consulting 
 
Call2Recycle® Staff 
Carl Smith 
Susan Antler 
Dana Uhl-Griffiths 
Barb Zabinsky 
 
 

Participants at the October 7th, 2009 Kelowna BC Stewardship Public Consultation Meeting 
 
In Person (at The Delta Grand Okanagan) 
 
Karmen Peace, Regional District of North Okanagan 
Ed Columbus, Vernon and District Association for Community Living 
Bill Matichuk, The Battery Doctors 
Rae Stewart, Regional District of Central Okanagan 
Eve-Lyn Wolters, Regional District of Central Okanagan 
Beth Cavers 
John Bailie, Sonsonate Consulting 
 
Call2Recycle® Staff 
Carl Smith 
Susan Antler 
Dana Uhl-Griffiths 
Barb Zabinsky 
 

October 8th, 2009 Prince George BC Stewardship Public Consultation Meeting Cancelled  
due to limited advance registration 

 


